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Dear Nekesa (Harvester), 

	 Some of you may have heard of the civil       
unrest we have had in Kenya for a few years 
now. However, within the last several 
months this  violence has grown. There is a 
growing attack on Christians from the 
religious extremists from outside of Kenya. 

	 There was an attack on a Kenyan       
University where Christians were singled 
out. 147 of them were murdered after 
proclaiming their faith in our Lord Jesus 
Christ when asked, “Are you a Christian?” 
The onslaught continued when religious extremist entered a Christian Worship 
Service, seized the worshipers ,and began shooting everyone they came across. 

	 Yet in the midst of these attacks and worldly changes, we praise our Lord Jesus       
Christ that He has kept His mighty hand on our people. We have been praying and 
declaring Psalm 91 over our people in Bungoma, Kenya. “Though a thousand shall fall 

at thy side and ten thousand at thy right hand, it 
shall NOT come nigh thee.” He is our refuge and 
fortress; under His wings we trust and abide in 
Him. 

	 However, because of these attacks on       
Christians in Kenya, we have decided to increase 
security for our Worship Services, our Bible 
School, and our Children’s Home. In doing so, we 

have needed  to increase our budget for the 	
	 	 	 	 	      security expense.                    

Charge to Leaders
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We thank each of you for being a partner with 
Bungoma Bible Ministries. It is your faithful giving that 
has opened the door for the ministry in Kenya and the 
opportunity to invest in the lives of all God’s children in 
Kenya. Remember that the Kenyans were living in peace 
- the attackers were from a different country. 

We are not asking you to increase your giving beyond 
what your cheerful heart has already done. We are so grateful for your continued 
faithfulness in giving. 

We believe that your tithe belongs to your local church where you are fed the life 
giving Word of our Lord Jesus. We also believe that your offerings given to 
Bungoma Bible Ministries are seed sown into good soil, and we know God is 
faithful to return a harvest to you. The harvest is already visible in Kenya where 
the people are willing to die for His Name. 

This month we would like to charge you, our leaders. We charge 
you to take the 2 extra letters in this envelope and share what 
God is doing in Kenya with your friends and family. We are 
praying for 75 new partners this year to join in the work of the 
ministry for Bungoma Bible Ministries.  

Will you help us reach this goal? 
Will you take the charge as a leader of Bungoma Bible 
Ministries? 

We know that Bungoma Bible Ministries is a passion of your 
heart. As you share that passion in your heart with others, 
you will be a leader for Bungoma Bible Ministries, and share 
in the rewards of sowing seed into good ground. 

Thank you for your Partnership and spreading the word by 
being a leader with your friends and family. 
To donate online please visit our website 
www.bungomabibleministries.org/donate 
Forever Grateful, 

Justus Ochuro  www.bungomabibleministries.org Justus and Margaret
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